CITY OF HILLSDALE FINANCE COMMITTEE

PLACE: CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

DATE: March 21, 2021

TIME: 6:30 PM

PRESENT:

COUNCIL: Bruce Sharp, Ray Briner and Tony Vear

STAFF: David Mackie, City Manager and BPU Director, Scott Hepner, Police and Fire Chief,

Chris McArthur BPU Electric Superintendent.

PUBLIC: Jack McClain

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES AND THE CITY OF HILLSDALE ACCOUNTS PAYABLES

Fund 101 Ordered back in October of 2021 and approved by council.

Department 567 Tree removal as part of the Cemetery expansion.

Department 595 Annual Insurance on the old tank,

Department 701 Attendance at a Zoning Meeting in Lansing.

Department 756 Hanging branches removal. Fasteners for Benches and Equipment.

Fund 582 Poles replaced in the Downtown area from accidents.

Department 544 Fire resistant protective clothing annually allowed per contract.

Department 546 Sanitary Sewer repair by Arbys.

Fund 633 Grass seed purchased for inventory.

Motioned by Vear and seconded by Sharp. Passed 3-0

Public Comment: Jack Mclain questioned the use of a Credit card to purchase a Liquor License. It was explained the the City would be reimbursed from TIFA Funds.

Motion by Vear and seconded by Sharp to adjourn. Passed 3-0

ADJOURNMENT: 6:50PM

Next Meeting April 4, 2021 6:30PM

City Hall Conference Room

Minutes prepared by Tony Vear acting secretary.